
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 2025 
 
SEPTEMBER  

  

Mon 22 Braiswick school photographs 

Tues 23 Little Wandle meetings – Reception 
parents.  9am and 3pm. 

OCTOBER  

Thurs 2 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30 – 10.00am 

Thurs 16 Harvest Festival, Village Hall, 9.15am 

Mon 20 Parents Evening 

Tues 21 Parents Evening 

Weds 22 Parents Evening 

Fri 24 Break Up for Half Term 

Mon 27 – Fri 31 Half term Holiday 

NOVEMBER  

Mon 3 Back to School 

Weds 5 School Flu Vaccinations 

Sat 8 Open Morning for new 2026 parents and 
children 10.00-12.00 

WC: Mon 10 Anti-bullying week 

Mon 10 Odd Sock Day  

Weds 12–Fri 14 CL4 Residential to Horstead 

Fri 14 Reception Class Health Checks 

Fri 14 Children In Need – Wear spots day 

Thurs 27 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30-10.00am 

DECEMBER  

Mon 2 CL3 Christmas Performance 9.30am and 
5.30pm at Village Hall 

WC Mon 8 RE Week 

Thurs 11 CL1 Christmas Performance  
9.15am in School hall 

Mon 15 KS2 Christmas Party 

Weds 17 CL2 Christmas Performance 
9.15am at Village Hall 

Weds 17 Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 18 KS1 Christmas Party 

Fri 19 Christingle Service – Wreningham Church 
1.30pm 

Fri 19 Break Up for Christmas holiday 

Mon 22 – Mon 
5 Jan 

Christmas Holiday 

JANUARY  

Tue 6 Back to School 

Thurs 8 Whole school visit to Norwich Castle 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Whilst the children have enjoyed the lovely 

warm autumn sunshine this week, the school 

has been a hive of activity for the staff.  In our 

search for a new school headteacher, the last 

2 days has seen candidates in school for 

interview. They have met the children, 

sampled our school lunches, held collective 

worship and had sessions with the 

governors, staff and in class.   

Message from Chair of Governors: Despite having strong 

candidates we have not appointed a new Headteacher for 

the school.   Ms Leader will continue to act as Interim 

Headteacher and we will be in touch with future plans.   

Year 6 parents should have 
received an emailed letter 

concerning the Horstead Centre trip.  Please can you 
ensure that you complete the online consent form by 
next Tuesday, 23rd September thank you. 
Also you will receive a hard copy of a medical form for 
the trip – please complete and return to school as soon 
as possible. 

 

Next Monday 22nd September we 
have Braiswick visiting school to take 
individual and sibling school 

photographs. Pre-school children can be photographed 
with their siblings at drop off time.  Please can all 
children come into school wearing full school uniform.  
If it is PE day please bring PE kits to change in to.  
Thank you. 

   

Reception Class parents – please do stay 
after drop off on Thursday 2nd October until 
10am and join the children in class 1.  You 
will be able to see how they are setting in 

and join in with some of their activites. 
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STARS OF THE WEEK; 

Class 1    Archie/Teddy     Class 2  Henry VB/Lukas      Class 3  

Maya/      Class 4    Broden/Alf 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Smart Watches – whilst we are happy 
for the children to have watches in 
school, please can we request smart 
watches are not worn.  Smart        

watches contain cameras and we cannot risk children 
taking photos within school. 
 

 

Please can we ask again that you do 
not make changes to your child’s 
school lunch orders after 8am on a 

Monday.  It causes the office a lot of problems - the 
figures don’t tie up and we have to hunt for the altered 
orders.   If you need to make any changes please email 
or ring the office.  Thank you for your co-operation with 
this. 
 
Also, please  be aware that the packed lunch options of 
Cheese/Ham sandwiches and pasta pots appear as an 
option to choose everyday on the portal.  However you 
need to check the menus because these are not all 
offered every day.  Sorry it is a bit confusing – we have 
tried to have the portal amended without success 
currently. 

 

 

Little Wandle Meetings reminder – 
Reception Parents 
Next Tuesday 23rd at 9am and 3pm in 
the Mary Fairman room Mrs Furness will 
be explaining how we teach your child 
to read.  Please do come along and see 
how you can help your child at home.   

The sessions will last approximately 35-40 minutes. 

  

 We have a vacancy for a 
Midday Supervisor from mid-
October.  The role involves 
setting up the dining hall, 

helping the children with their meals, being outside in 
the playground with the children and clearing away 
after lunch.  We are looking for someone who would be 
interested in the following hours: 
Tuesday        11.30 – 1.30pm 
Wednesday  11.30 – 1.30pm 
Thursday      11.30 – 1.30pm 
If you are interested or know of anyone who may be 
please do speak to the office. 
 

 

 

 
We have our Harvest Festival on 
Thursday 16th October.  If you would 
like to donate any non-perishable 
goods, such as tins, dried food, 

packets etc for the Salavation Army we 
would be very grateful.  These can be dropped off 
outside class 2 from Monday 6th October.  Thank you in 
advance for any contributions. 
 

 

 

We are getting to the time of 
you year where we start to 
see lots of  coughs and colds in 
school.  Please do not send 
your child into school if they 
are unwell.  If you child is 
unable to attend school 

please call or email the school office to let us know.  We 
have to account for all the children and if we are 
unaware why a child is absent we are obliged to call you 
to find out. 
 

 

 

We have a small amount of spare school uniform in 
school for when children have accidents or are unwell.  
If your child comes home in our spare clothing we would 
be very grateful if it could be washed and returned as 
soon as possible.  Unfortunately we do not have a 
washing machine in school and we cannot use the spare 
uniform if it isn’t clean due to risk of passing bugs or 
infections.  We appreciate your help with this.   

 
 

Please can we ask that all uniform 

is labelled so we can reunite 

clothes with their owners.  It is 

amazing how many brand new 

school jumpers are unnamed!  

MyNametags offer “no sew” nametags and so easy to apply 

– please see link to their website:   

https://www.mynametags.com/ 

 

https://www.mynametags.com/

